Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 8:03 AM

To: 'John Lucio'

Cc: Arun Chemburkar; Conner, Anne P; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO3196 Correspondence - Revised Figure 2-2

John,

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff has reviewed the revised Figure 2-2 and is in
general agreement with the proposed soil vapor probe locations. You may proceed with the work plan per our letter dated
April 24, 2017.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

From: John Lucio [mailto:John.Lucio@erm.com]

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 5:04 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Arun Chemburkar <Arun.Chemburkar@erm.com>; Conner, Anne P <APB1@pge.com>
Subject: RO3196 Correspondence - Revised Figure 2-2

Hi Keith,

We received your letter this afternoon and, upon discussion with PG&E, are amenable to the additional soil vapor probe
near SVP-3 and to the requested additional analytical for soil vapor and groundwater. | have attached a revised Figure 2-
2. As discussed last week, we would still like to start the soil vapor probe and groundwater well installation on
Wednesday 26 April 2017. Do you have any objections to this? Please let me know as soon as possible.

We would also like to discuss your Iltem 2 comments when you get a chance. Please let us know when a good time to
talk would be.

Thanks,

John Lucio
Program Director

ERM
1277 Treat Boulevard, Suite 500
Walnut Creek, CA 94597



Tel: +01 925 482 3222 (direct line)
Tel: +01 925 946 0455 (switchboard)
Mobile: +01 925 623 4453

www.erm.com
john.lucio@erm.com

This message contains information which may be confidential, proprietary, privileged, or otherwise protected by law from disclosure or use by a third party. If you
have received this message in error, please contact us immediately at (925) 946-0455 and take the steps necessary to delete the message completely from your
computer system. Thank you.

Please visit ERM's web site: http://www.erm.com
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